
East Granby Parks and Recreation  
Chocolate Creations – Food Explorer Program 

R.D. Seymour School 
 

Your child is registered for the East Granby Parks and Recreation Food Explorer – 
Chocolate Creations after school program for students in Grades 3-5. The program will 
run on Mondays, March 3, 2025 – March 24, 2025, from 2:55– 4:15 pm, in the R.D. 
Seymour School Cafeteria.   
 
Alicia Van Neil, Director, and/or staff of East Granby Parks and Recreation will be 
meeting the students at R.D. Seymour School and will be transitioning them to the Food 
Explorer class. You are responsible for picking your child up promptly at 4:15 pm. If 
someone other than a parent/guardian is picking up your child, please send them 
with a note on the day of the program. 
 
East Granby Public Schools requires the permission slip below for your child to be 
dismissed to Alicia Van Neil and/or another member of the Parks and Recreation staff. 
Please return the signed permission slip to eastgranbyrecreation@gmail.com by 
Monday, February 24, 2025. Do not return this form to the school.  
 
Please call the East Granby Parks and Recreation Office with questions: 860-653-7660.  
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My Child ____________________________(Grade___/ Teacher 
___________________) has my permission to be signed out from R.D. Seymour 
School by Alicia Van Neil and/or her designee, at the end of the school day on 
Mondays, March 3 – March 24, 2025, to attend the Food Explorer – Chocolate 
Confections after-school program. I will pick my child up promptly at 4:15 pm, at the 
entrance to the cafeteria, inside the playground gates. 
 
__________________________ ________________________  
Parent/ Guardian Name Cell phone or # where you can                                                                  
 be reached during the program.                                                        
   
_____________________________________     _______________________ 
Parent Signature                                                  Date 
 

East Granby Parks and Recreation Office (79 North Main Street) 
(mail): 9 Center Street East Granby, CT 06026 

eastgranbyrecreation@gmail.com | (telephone): 860-653-7660 | (fax): 860-413-3702   
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